
The Sugar Hill Conservation Commission has received a commendation from the State of New 

Hampshire Department of Transportation for once again completing the annual requirements of 

the Sponsor-A-Highway program.  This involves picking the litter on two miles of Route 117 

from the Sunset Hill Road east to the Gale River Bridge. March 23, 2023 was the first clean up 

and due to the lack of snow,  our last clean up was December 23rd.  This is one of the ways your 

Conservation Commission strives to keep Sugar Hill one of the most beautiful towns in New 

Hampshire.  


